
St. Gregory the Illuminator Armenian Church 

1999 AUDITING COMMITTEE REPORT 

The Auditing Committee met with the Parish Council Treasurer and was 
presented with a detailed Auditing Package, the checking account statements, 
and the money market account records for the calendar year 1998. The 
package was extremely well prepared and complete. 

The Auditing Committee reviewed the package and compared it with the 
Checking account and Money Market account statements. The Auditing 
package numbers balanced with the account statements. The auditing 
committee hereby verifies that the accounts are in order with the bank 
statements presented. 

The Auditing Committee commends the Treasurer, Mr. Garry Abezetian for 
the outstanding job he has done this year· in automating the financial record 
keeping ofthe church and making the auditing committee's job easier to 
complete. 

The Auditing Committee was also presented with the records of the Women's 
Guild and Choir. These were also reviewed and found to be in order. 

We also thank Alice George and Helen Babikian for the excellent job they 
did with the accounts of the Women's Guild and Choir. 

Respectively submitted, 

UJ!i::~~~~~ 
Arnold Ko esian Mathew ~lujian, Jr. 


